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House members:  In reference to HB5338
 

​My name is Fredrick H. Schafer and I am a Member of the
National Association Atomic Veteran. I was involved with the
1962 Christmas Island and Johnston Island testing. I have been
helping Veterans and their families to gain information from
RECA.  Many need this help to assist them in their future.

​Also, I would request that several other groups receive this
help provided In the HB 5338:
 

Enewetak Atoll clean-up Personnel.
 

1966 Palomares Clean-up Personnel.
 

Amchitka Island (in the Aleutian Island chain in Southwest
Alaska) testing personnel and the

Downwinders.
​

 
 
 
Fredrick H. Schafer
Vice Commander
National Association of Atomic Veterans

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 




